From: Evers, Tag
To: licensing

**Subject:** Item # 24 - 1501 Monroe St **Date:** Tuesday, July 18, 2023 5:30:45 PM

Dear Committee Members,

The owner of Camp Cantina contacted me about the plan to fill the vacant space in the old Hotel Red which was recently converted to apartments. Mr. Mendoza also met with the Vilas Neighborhood Association and received a full thumbs up from the neighborhood council.

I, too, welcome this new business to this location and humbly request that you would grant the license.

Thank you.

Tag

---

Tag Evers

DISTRICT 13 ALDER CITY OF MADISON (608) 424-2580 district13@cityofmadison.com

Subscribe to my blog at <a href="https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/blog">www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/blog</a>